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Professor Juan Msnuel Suetta

Vicedirector del Instituto de ﬂrquﬂulngi&
Buenos Aires

Argentina

Dear Professor Suetta,

Professor Rouse has turned over to me, as editar, the
translation of "Northwest Argentine Archaeology”

I have been over this translation, and it meets with
my approval. Congratulations on a job well done.

necerely yours,
Michael D. Coe

O

Editor, Yale University
Fublications in Anthropology

MDC/ht
cc. Professor Irving Rouse



